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To whom it may concern,

I live on Kinsealy Lane and I would like to object to allowing night flights between 11pm
and 7am as we already have issues with frequent aircraft noise.
I would like to clearly state my opposition to any runway plans or flight paths that are
likely to jeopardise our environment and sleep further.

Thank you,
Damien Burke

Kinsealy Lane
Malahide
Co Dublin




